
Welcome to Mrs. Jones 4th grade class! 

Dear students, I hope you had a great summer and are ready to get back to 

school and LEARN! I look forward to meeting you. I’m confident you will have 

a fantastic year. I have been busy planning lessons and activities that will 

challenge you to grow both academically and socially. You are now a member 

of “The 4th Grade Team!” This year 4th grade is departmentalized. I will be 

teaching Science and Social Studies; Mr. Bolden will teach Math and Mrs. 

Gordon will teach Reading and Writing. The first day of school is Monday, 

Aug. 5, 2024. I will begin the year by reviewing our school’s ROAR MATRIX 

and important rules and procedures. To learn more about fourth grade and 

my classroom, visit my website on the school webpage.  

Sincerely, Mrs. Jones 


